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November begins with a loud, resounding bang for the 
GLMS Alliance, as we hold our second Men in the Al-
liance event on Saturday, November 9. We will gather 

at noon that day at the world-class Elk Creek Hunt Club and 
Winery. The event will begin with skeet shooting, which will 
cost $85 if you bring your own gun or $20 more for a rental 
gun. This cost includes lunch, 50 targets, shells, golf cart, and 

the winery tour and tasting. 
It is sure to be a memorable 
event. We hope you can join 

us. RSVP to Men in the Alliance Chair Brian Briscoe, MD, at  
alliancemen@glms.org.

We will turn our attention to women’s cancer around the world 
on Saturday, November 2, at 6 p.m. in the community room at 
Coach Gate Condominiums on Hubbards Lane. Please come for 
a relaxing catered dinner as we hear from Robert Hilgers, MD, 
president and CEO of the Women’s Global Cancer Alliance. 

He will share the wonderful ac-
complishments and the future 
goals of this organization. We 
will have a silent auction, with 

the proceeds going to WGCA. Check out the WGCA website at  
www.womensgca.org. Dominique Hendren, GLMSA health and 
wellness chair, will also be on hand to explain this club and how 
you can be a part of this group to accomplish your own goals 
and encourage others in the group. Please join us for this free 
evening of fellowship and fun where we will continue this year’s 
tradition of honoring a life member each month. This month’s 
honoree is Ruth Ryan, GLMS Alliance and KMA Alliance past 

president. She currently serves on the GLMSA board.

It is time to make your reservations for the Lexington 
Medical Society Alliance holiday brunch. This event raises 
thousands of dollars for the annual Allied Health scholar-
ships. These funds are raised through donated raffle items, 
silent auction items, a bake sale and a flat fee from ven-
dors who assemble throughout the lobby of the hotel. The 
GLMSA will be carpooling to Lexington to join the festivi-
ties on Tuesday, December 3. Tickets for the event are $25. 
For more information or to make your reservation, email  
alliance@glms.org. Don’t forget the Lexington Alliance’s cook-
book, Creating a Stir, is a wonderful gift anytime of the year! 
The cookbook was published as a fundraising project to benefit 
Kentucky’s children. You can order yours at www.creatingastir.
com/ORDERFORM.htm.

Our holiday outreach will be for The Center for Women 
and Families in Louisville. The GLMSA clubs will be collect-
ing items as well as the GLMSA board and all members in a 
friendly competition, “The President’s Challenge,” which is 
meant to encourage each one of us to serve one another and 
to give from our hearts. The GLMS Alliance wishes everyone 
a wonderful Thanksgiving holiday!

Note: Contact Ilene Bosscher at  
alliance@glms.org or 502-552-7319. To contact the Men in the 
Alliance Committee, email alliancemen@glms.org.

Ilene Bosscher, MA, MDiv, LMFT, LPCC
GLMSA President
alliance@glms.org
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Robert Hilgers, MD, at work with the Women’s 
Global Cancer Alliance in Haiti.(Left to right) 
November life member honoree Ruth Ryan, 
Debi McDaniel, GLMS Alliance President Ilene 
Bosscher and President-Elect Jenny Jacob.


